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I am strongly in support of stronger gun licensing requirements.  This is essential in 

protecting public safety.  I support Indivisible's concerns:  "Like many states across 

the country, we should create a firearm dealer licensing program to ensure they are 

taking the necessary steps to prevent gun trafficking, theft and receive adequate 

training to identify warning signs before selling a firearm to someone with adverse 

intentions. " 


